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4. Other minorities of religion and belief

Legal
104. As stated by the humanists, pursuant to article 2 of the Federal Constitution providing for State support for the Catholic Church, the latter receives government financial assistance. The constitutional principle of non-discrimination is violated by the fact that most of the budget for religion goes to Catholic institutions and by the fact that the appropriation for religion is financed in particular by non-believers. Moreover, the humanists are not legally recognized, and this constitutes an infringement of freedom of belief. Furthermore, INADI, established pursuant to Act No. 24515 of 1995, comprises both representatives of Government and of non-governmental organizations working to prevent discrimination. According to the humanists, the only non-governmental representatives on the INADI Governing Council are from the Jewish and Arab communities, reflecting the concern with Middle East developments, i.e. non-national issues. Representation should be afforded groups experiencing discrimination day by day, namely, immigrants from Latin America, disabled persons and humanists. The humanists indicated that they have not requested inclusion in the register of religions, but have asked not to

be excluded from the privileges accorded to religions.

Other issues
165. Lastly, the Special Rapporteur recommends the continuation of the technical cooperation programme of the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights entitled “Strengthening of human rights” in Argentina (under which activities have covered human rights training for the police, the publication of a magazine on human rights, the organization of a workshop on human rights and handicapped people and a meeting of the Federal Council on Human Rights). The Special Rapporteur recommends in particular that this assistance in strengthening Argentine national capabilities in the human rights field should take account of the recommendations set out above, after the Argentine authorities have been consulted and have

given their consent.
